TOWN OF SOUTH THOMASTON
PLANNING BOARD
NOTICE PUBLIC HEARING

The South Thomaston Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on an application from Wilson Construction to continue operating his construction business at 110 Elm Street, M 18 L 2.  The Public Hearing is for written or oral comments on the continued operation at this location.

Date:  September 21, 2023
Time:  5:30 p.m.
Place: South Thomaston Municipal Building

South Thomaston Planning Board
Ervin Curtis, Chairman
